
 

 
 

 April 2018  Legal Update 

Labor & Employment  

Clarification on the matter of Minimum Wage following the 

Extension Order for the Shortening of the Work Week  

On April 24, 2018 the joint steering committee of the heads of 

Israeli business organizations and the Histadrut General 

Federation of Labor released a clarification on the consequences 

of the extension order for the shortening of the work week in the 

market ("Extension Order").   

In light of disputes on the impact of the Extension Order on the 

minimum wage, it was clarified that commencing on April 1, 

2018, the hourly wage for minimum wage employees, for all 

scopes of employment (monthly and hourly), will be calculated by 

dividing the monthly minimum wage of NIS 5,300 by 182 hours 

per month instead of 186 hours per month (NIS 29.12 per hour).   

 

Sincerely, 

Fischer Behar Chen Well Orion & Co 

 
For further information, please contact:  

 

6069656+972.3.         steken@fbclawyers.com       Teken    ySha Adv. 

6069656+972.3. mfriedman@fbclawyers.com Friedman Moran  Adv. 
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The information provided herein is solely for informational purposes and shall not be construed as a legal opinion or legal advice of any sort. All rights 

 news@fbclawyers.commail: -In order to subscribe to or be removed from the distribution list please e reserved to Fischer Behar Chen Well Orion & Co. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please visit us: 
 

www.fbclawyers.com 

 

Follow us: 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clarification: 

Shortening of 

Work Week to 42 

Hours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:steken@fbclawyers.com
mailto:mfriedman@fbclawyers.com
mailto:newsletter@fbclawyers.com
http://www.fbclawyers.com/
http://www.fbclawyers.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/organization/156864/admin/updates
https://www.facebook.com/fischerbehar/?ref=bookmarks

